
Newsletter 

For the week of March 6-10     Second Grade 

Early Out: Friday, March 10 – End of 3rd quarter. School dismisses 

at 12:50. 

Reading- We will be doing a play, Stone Soup, next week. Some 

students will have several lines to memorize, and the book will be 

coming home to help them memorize their parts. We will complete this 

play in one week's time. 

English - We will be working on writing simple poems. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling. Words will come home on Monday, 

sentences on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and final test on Friday. 

Math – We will be working with telling time. 

Science – We will continue to learn about dinosaurs and fossils. 

Social Studies – None this week. 

Share Time – None this week. 

Reminders - 

Bookmobile Monday 

PTO – meeting 6:30 Tuesday, March 7 

Four book reports are due at the end of the month – March 31st. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 

 


